
  
 

 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

In Maths this term, we will be exploring place 

value within 100, partitioning within 100 and 

writing numbers in words from 1 to 100. We 

will be looking at estimating, comparing, and 

ordering numbers. We will also consolidate 

our counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.   

 

 

Our topic this term is  

Helping Our Community     

 

In History, we will be exploring our local area 

and how it has changed over time. We will be 

looking at key figures who have helped to 

develop Northumberland Heath. We will also 

be using maps to identify Northumberland 

Heath within Bexley, London, England and the 

world.  

 

In Science, we will be learning about the life 

cycles of animals and humans. We will be 

comparing the stages of human development 

and exploring what humans and animals 

need to survive by looking at the health food 

pyramid. As well as the effects of exercise on 

the body.   

 

In English, we are going to be using our core 

text ‘Up’ to describe using noun phrases and 

expanded noun phrase. We will be retelling 

the story using sequential language and will 

be creating our own adventure story.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are 

unable to access this kindly let us know so that we 

can provide you with a paper copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note made 

in your child’s reading record book. 

PE will be on a Thursday each week. Children must 

be in our correct PE uniform.  

In our wider curriculum, we will be 

exploring our local area - how we are part of 

the community and what we can do to help 

support our local community, through food 

banks, volunteering, and local projects.  

 

In Computing, we will learn about the importance 

of staying safe online and what e-safety means.  

In D T, we will be looking at healthy eating and 

different ways of preparing different foods, such as 

cutting, slicing and grating.  

In Music, we will begin to learn about South African 

music through the song ‘Hands, Feet, Heart’.  

 

 

 

In Personal Development, we will identify 

the importance of friends, explaining the 

importance of honesty, how to listen to our 

friends when they are speaking and 

expressing opinions, as well as exploring what 

bullying is. This will all be explored through 

the theme of respect.   

 


